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Doug Burnett:

In order to get this draft to you more quickly, I have omitted the analysis.  Once DOJ
has reviewed the draft and all final changes are made, I will add the analysis (which
I am still working on).

There are a few four–star notes in the draft that DOJ should review.  Also, they
should review the records–confidentiality provisions carefully.  I tried to make them
as consistent with each other as possible.  Also, the DOJ memo referred to records
under ch. 46, but I assume that they meant ch. 146.  Is that assumption correct?
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